
Thank you for your patronage of Hotel Nikko Kanazawa. We are temporarily changing our operations as follows.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation. 

*Main bar ｢Vol de Nuit｣ will only be open on certain dates.

Information on changing restaurant and bar business hours in March, 2024


